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1. SUMMARY 
 
1.1 To consider the representations regarding an application for a street trading 

consent 
 
2. RECOMMENDATION 
 
2.1 Members are asked to consider if a street trading consent should be issued to Mr O 

Kayaoglu for burger van at Myton Road, near Blockbuster Video shop, when 
representations have been received. 

  
3. REASONS FOR THE RECOMMENDATION 
 
3.1 Mr Kayaoglu originally applied for a street trading consent on 15th July 2008. The 

application was circulated to the consultees listed in the Council’s Street Trading 
Policy. 

 
3.2 At the time of preparing this report, a representation has been received from 

Councillor Britland, Ward Councillor in whose area the application falls (Appendix 1)  
 
3.3 Mr Kayaoglu’s application and accompanying documents, including a map of the 

location of the proposed site, are attached as Appendix 2. 
 
3.4 The Council’s Street Trading Consent Policy states that, if there are 

representations, the Licensing Services Manager must refer the application to the 
Regulatory Committee for a decision. The policy is attached as Appendix 3 

 
3.5 A letter has been sent to both the applicant and Councillor Britland informing them 

of the time and date of the Regulatory Committee meeting (Appendix 4 and 5)  
 
4. ALTERNATIVE OPTION CONSIDERED 
 
4.1 No alternatives may be considered. 
 
5. BUDGETARY FRAMEWORK 
 
5.1 This report has no budgetary considerations for the Council. 
 
6. POLICY FRAMEWORK 
 
6.1 None 
 
7. BACKGROUND 
 
7.1 None. 


